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PUBLIC ADVISORY

Disruptions to phone lines at the Labrador Health Centre

(Happy Valley-Goose Bay): As a result of issues with the network, Labrador-Grenfell Health is
currently experiencing disruptions to the phone lines at the Labrador Health Centre. Labrador-
Grenfell Health is advising residents accessing emergency services at the Labrador Health Centre
to contact 911 or to proceed directly to the hospital for assistance if able.

For non-urgent assistance at the Labrador Health Centre, please contact the switchboard at (709)

896-3725

Labrador-Grenfell Health is working with the service provider to restore the service and
apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.



